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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
On February 28, 2011, GUAM TELECOM LLC [GT] filed notice with the Guam Public 
Utilities Commission [PUC] under 12 GCA §12106 of its intent to implement a new 
tariff under GT General Exchange Tariff No. 1 for Lifeline Assistance and Operator 
Services. 
 
GT has decreased its rates for Advanced Features, Business Rates and Charges, Basic 
Feature Set and Advanced Feature Set.  The tariff provides for Operator Assistance 
Services.  For certain types of calls involving customer access to Operator Assistance, 
there is a one-time rate of $4.00 per call in addition to applicable per minute rates.   
 
A Lifeline Assistance credit will be available to certain low income subscribers in the 
amount of $13.50; the amount of the credit will not exceed the charge for local service.  
Customers eligible under the Lifeline program will also be eligible for connection 
assistance under the Link-Up program. 
 
GT’s tariff for introduction of Lifeline Assistance and Operator Service is available for 
public inspection at PUC’s office at Suite 207 GCIC Building, Hagatna and on PUC’s 
website at www.guampuc.com.  Public comments regarding the tariff should be filed 
with PUC on or before March 17, 2011.  A Public Hearing will be conducted on this 
tariff on March 21, 2011, at Suite A9 (Arcade) GCIC Building, Hagatna, at 6:00 p.m., at 
which time members of the public or interested parties will be provided with an 
opportunity to comment on the tariff. 
 
Questions regarding this notice may be referred to PUC’s Administrator Ms. Lou 
Palomo at 472-1907. 


